Alexander, Jacquelyne

To: Valencia Sherratt, Lisa
Subject: RE: PLEASE SUPPORT MPC'S DENIAL OF CROWN CASTLE'S PROPOSAL

From: SYBLE ROBERTS [ ]

Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 4:10 PM

To: 'steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org'

Subject: MPC'S DENIAL OF CROWN CASTLE'S PROPOSAL IS WHOILLY SUPPORTED!!

WE ARE LONG-TIME MONTECITO RESIDENTS.

In the event we are unable to attend the appeal hearing on july 1,we are emailing you to make our positions known to
you and the other supervisors.

WE FIRMLY SUPPORT THE DENIAL OF THIS PROJECT AS SUBMITTED.

WHEN | AS A PROPERTY OWNER WISHED TO MAKE CHANGES TO THE GARAGE, THE RESIDENCE AND THE GARDENS ON
MY PROPERTY, | WENT THROUGH A LENGTHY AND COSTLY PROCESS AT EVERY STEP TO BE SURE THAT THE AESTHETICS
OF OUR SMALL COMMUNITY WERE IMPROVED OR ENHANCED OR AT LEAST NOT ALTERED IN AN UNSIGHTLY MANNER.

THE UTILITY POLES AND LINES SEEM TO BE THE MOST UNSIGHTLY, AND THE COMPANIES WHO USE THE EASEMENTS
FOR THEIR INSTALLATIONS DON’T CARE WHAT THEY LOOK LIKE. WE ARE THE OWNERS OF THREE PROPERTIES IN
MONTECITO THAT HAVE VERY UNSIGHTLY POLES AND LINES AND VARIOUS THINGS ATTAC HED, AND | CANNOT GROW
PLANTS OVER THEM OR DENY THEM ANY RIGHTS. THEY ARE THEY UGLIEST THINGS ON THESE PROPERTIES. AND
EVERY FEW YEARS THEY COME BACK AND ADD MORE BOXES AND LINES, JUST BECAUSE THEY CAN.

SYBLE ROBERTS

MONTECITO, CA.

DENISE SMITH & DEREK HOUSEHOLDER

MONTECITO, CA.

DENISE SMITH & DEREK HOUSEHOLDER

MONTECITO, CA.



